At the February 13, 2006 regular Board Meeting, the Board approved the following motion:

“That the Board of School Directors approves the administration of the Search Institute’s Profile
of Student Life Survey to all 6, 9, and 11 grade students in the District in cooperation with
Healthy Communities/Healthy Youth of Warren County. There will be no expense to the

District.” Unfortunately, funds were not available to support the assessment in the spring, but
are available now from a grant source.

The administration is seeking permission to administer this assessment this fall, school year
2006/2007.



